

Watford Borough Council

Town Hall • Watford • Hertfordshire • WD17 3EX
Tel 01923 226400 Fax 01923 278100
DX 51529 Watford 2

Website www.watford.gov.uk Email enquiries@watford.gov.uk

Enquiries to: Kathryn Robson **Phone:** 01923 278077

Our reference: Your reference:

Date: 7 September 2012

Email: kathryn.robson@watford.gov.uk

Dear Farm Terrace Allotment Holder

We have now held the first of the Farm Terrace Group meetings (29 August 2012). Notes from this meeting are attached.

We did send an invitation to you at the end of July inviting you to express an interest in attending the Group if you wished. We were pleased that this generated some further interest in the Group, which added to those who had previously signed up to attend.

However, the Farm Terrace Allotment holders on the Group requested that we extend the invitation again.

There are two further meetings scheduled:

- Wednesday 19 September 2012
- Wednesday 10 October 2012 (joint meeting with the Allotment Stakeholder Panel)

All the meetings will be at Watford Town Hall at 7.30pm. Parking is available in the Town Hall car park and we will be happy to reimburse the cost if necessary. If you come into the Town Hall via the car park entrance and into the Customer Service Centre we will meet you there.

The following are also members of the Group:

Tom Dobrashian

 Lesley Palumbo (Chair) Head of Community Services Watford Borough Council

Development Director Watford Health Campus

Paul Rabbitts
 Section Head for Parks and Open Spaces,

Watford Borough Council

• Kathryn Robson Section Head – Partnerships and Performance

Watford Borough Council



Please can you let me know if you would like to attend the Group in future. My contact details are above.

Yours sincerely

Kathryn Robson

Kattryn Robson

Partnerships and Performance Section Head